
Mr. Norman J. Latker
3515 Woodbine Street
Chevy Chase. MD 20015

Dear Norm:

January 2. 1979 263-2831

Attached you will find a copy of the revised pole-Bayh bill as handed to
Joe Allen by Milt Goldberg.

I should be getting a copy of the bill from Joe. as I understand they have
revised it. and as he promised to send to me. We can then make a
direct comparison to see f there are any differences at all•

. I do plan to be in Washington the lastwfleL of the ~onth for COGR meetings
and perhaps at that time it might bea good idea to get together with
Joe Allen on the bill if it has not already been introduced by that time.

Best regards.

Very truly yours.

Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
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